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From: Neal Ames 
Sent: Tuesday, 2 January 2024 1:11 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Extend the Project of State Significance (PoSS) timeline

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

I am one of the leading recreation and open space planners in Australia. I provided a formal submission in the initial 
engagements. In short, this is the wrong facility in the wrong location. The site lines that make Hobart unique, will be 
ruined by this facility. The community value will be extremely limited, if at all. There really isn't any upside to this 
project, other than the AFL team. 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

Yours faithfully, 

Neal Ames 
 




